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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 27, 2018 
 

S&WB PLANNING HYDRANT REPAIRS IN VENETIAN ISLES 
Work will require a Precautionary Boil Water Advisory 

 
 

NEW ORLEANS - The Sewerage & Water Board of New Orleans (S&WB) plans to replace leaking 

hydrants along a water main that serves Venetian Isles. This work will require a precautionary boil water 

advisory for a period beginning next week for residents and businesses east of, and including, Textron 

Marine & Land Systems on Chef Menteur Highway. 

  

Residents in the area may be without water for the duration of the repairs.  

 

To better serve Venetian Isles residents, the S&WB decided to delay a planned hydrant repair near 

Textron. Instead, the agency is assessing the execution of several hydrant repairs at once.  

 

Combining the repairs of several hydrants will reduce the impact of the repairs and the potential number 

of future boil water advisories for that area. 

 

After the S&WB identifies the repairs, the agency will notify the public before the boil water advisory 

goes into effect. Meanwhile, S&WB crews will be ready to respond to any emergency that causes a 

sudden drop in water pressure. 
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If you have any questions, please call 52-WATER (529-2837). 
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